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* 15 October, 2019

Dear Board of Supervisors;

I wanted to take this moment to voice my support for Philippe
Langner’s winery project called Kitoko Winery on Atlas Peak Rd.

I currently farm just under 6 acres of Cabernet Sauvignon grapes on
my property at 4080 Atlas Peak Road and produce wine from a
portion of my grapes. I currently crush at Somerston winery on Sage
Canyon Rd. nearly 1.5 hours by truck from our property, but I would
much rather do our custom crush at Kitoko Winery, MUCH closer to
home at under 2 miles.

Sincerely,

THOMAS DINKEL

Owner

Dos Lagos Vineyards

Dos Lagos Vincyards 4080 Atlas Peak Rc], NaPa, CA 94558 415-279~9227
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Dear members of the Napa Board of Supervisors, -

I have been a resident of Atlas Peak Rd since 1975 and a grape grower since 1986.

I have carefully reviewed Philippe Langner’s Kitoko winery proposal and

wish to voice my full support for this project .

I am very familiar with property at 3189 Atlas Peak Rd. as a former owner and believe that
Philippe Langner has been an excellent steward of the land as well as a very good neighbor.

Best regards,

Patrick Elliott-Smith
4500 Atlas Peak Rd.



